Council Chambers 300 First Street Woodland, California

March 1, 1993

The Woodland City Council met in adjourned session at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers. Mayor Rominger opened the meeting indicating this was a joint study session between the City Council and the Planning Commission to discuss the proposed I-5 Corridor Landscape Plan.

ROLL CALL:

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Rominger, Flory, Crescione, Slaven

COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: Sandy

PLANNING COMMISSION

MEMBERS PRESENT: Agostini, Fernandez, Hicks, Friedlander, Moore,

Schwartz, Seiberth

STAFF PRESENT: Kristensen, Ruggiero, McDuffee

OTHERS PRESENT: Various I-5 Corridor property owners, Don Reimers, Pat

McGuire

I-5 CORRIDOR LANDSCAPE PLAN:

Following self-introductions Mayor Rominger outlined the steps taken to develop the I-5 Corridor Landscape Plan. She then asked if there were any public comments on items other than this topic. None were received.

A general discussion on existing and proposed City landscape requirements ensued with all present participating. The matter is set for discussion by the City Council on March 16, 1993.

ADJOURNMENT:

Deputy City Clerk of the City of Woodland	

At 9:30 p.m. the meeting was adjourned.